
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/8/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07678-2025' 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 10:00 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 2025001 1 -El 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2025 7:17 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 20250011-EI 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Allan Coker <aicokerl@icloud.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 1:02 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20250011-EI 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I've lived on FPL system at 79 kelly way for 4 years. I can count on one hand the amount of times I've experienced an outage. I'm 
happy with the reliability of the system. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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